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CALLED MEETING 
 Mayor Doug Cheek called the meeting to order. 
Present were Sandra Garrison, Judy Harper, Cliff Hill, and James Dumas. 
Mayor Cheek stated the meeting is to discuss the Banks County Hazard Mitigation Plan 2022.  
 
Barbara Carter, Banks County EMS assistant director, stated the plan was updated according to FEMA 
recommendations. Ms. Carter was notified last week that the plan needs to be submitted by June 28th. 
The plan has been in the works since 2022.  
 
Cliff Hill made a motion to approve the Banks Count Hazard Mitigation Plan 2022 Resolution. Sandra 
Garrison seconded the motion and approved. (4-1)  
 
 There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 
 
        Respectfully submitted Carol Ayers 


